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Mme Poulimenos  

Kinder F1 3  

 

Parent(s/) Guardian(s), 

Bienvenue/Welcome to St. Leo School and to our classroom!  The students and myself 

had an awesome first week at school and are very excited to learn more as the year goes on.  

The students had lots of fun participating in activities such as Free Play, Colouring, Go Noodle, 

Cosmic Yoga, Literacy/Math Centres and Outdoor Exploration.  We are also in the process of 

learning routines, rules and procedures within the classroom and school.   

I will be sending home a newsletter and calendar monthly so that you can keep up to 

date with what is happening in our classroom and our school.  Also, be sure to check out our 

school website as the school newsletter and calendar will be posted there for parents to read 

and print off if necessary.  The school newsletter will provide you with more details that will be 

happening at St. Leo School such as Hot Lunches, Attendance/Late protocols, Inclement 

Weather Procedures, etc.   

Just a reminder to all parent(s)/guardian(s) to continue checking the agendas and sign it 

daily.  The agenda is a great tool for parents and teachers to use as a means of communication.   

Please continue to label EVERYTHING your child brings to school such as water bottles, 

shoes, clothing, hats, etc. It really helps the child to identify which items belong to them.  

There will be a Meet the Teacher Night on Wednesday, September 19th.  It will be 

hosted at the school from 5:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.  More details to follow in the St. Leo School 

Newsletter.   

Important Dates: 

Friday, September 14th – P.A. Day (NO SCHOOL)  

Wednesday, September 19th  – Meet the Teacher Night from 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Birthdays in September:            

Ruby  – le 4 septembre     

Ethan  – le 21 septembre 

Jack  – le 6 septembre 


